
Parent Letter: 

Write a letter to your son/daughter and answer the following 
questions. We would like for both parents (if applicable) to write a 
letter, and hand it in by December 6, 2020 (or sooner!). Put the letter 
into a sealed envelope, sign your child’s name and underneath that, put 
“Parent Letter”. At a later date, you will be reading this letter privately 
to your son/daughter in a class.   

 

1. Describe your earliest memories of your faith and the Church. 
Describe these memories. Describe how you felt at these times. 
Give examples i.e. happy, sad, mad, frightened etc.   

2. Describe Key events in your faith that have had an impact upon 
you in one way or the other. Describe your feeling about these 
events. 

3. Describe where you are presently in your faith now -give 
examples. Describe your feelings - give examples. 

4. Describe your future hopes and dreams for your son/daughter, 
faith – with their relationship with God and the Church. Describe 
your feelings.  

 

  

  
  


